
R-19 Correspondence – Kellyn Carlson

From: kellync [mailto:kellync@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 3:37 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Please Vote No on any Rent Control 

Please vote no on any changes to policy that would enact any form of rent control. 

As a property owner, a residential property owner, and as a real estate professional I can not begin to 
list the numerous downfalls for tenants, property owners, and real estate professionals in the city of 
Long Beach.  

Trying to put a tenants relocation burden on a landlord regardless of size seems wrong regardless of 
wealth or standing in the community.  

I hope common sense prevails and you all vote no. 

Thank you 

Kellyn Carlson  

www.kellyncarlson.com 
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